Carrie Mathena

Missionary to the Children of

Idren of Grenada, West Indies

Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family,

"Being confident of this very thing, that He which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ." Philippians 1:6

Last year, I wrote asking for your prayer and financial support because the singles class of Forrest Hills Baptist Church was taking a missions trip to Grenada, West Indies, where my parents have been missionaries for eighteen years. Many of you generously gave toward my support for that trip and many more of you prayed as we went. Prior to that trip, I had been seeking God's will for my future and had a desire to go into missions. While in Grenada, three were saved, the inside of the church received a fresh coat of paint, and God confirmed in my heart that He was calling me to return to Grenada as a missionary.

Over the past year, I have been working to complete the application process to become a missionary with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions. On August 16, I was accepted as a missionary with this board. My prayer is to return to Grenada and minister by assisting my parents in their current ministries, expanding their children's ministries, starting a preschool, and eventually establishing an orphanage.

Now as I prepare to start deputation, I am once again asking for your prayer and financial support. The Lord has already provided a GPS system and a display board, but prayer cards, presentation materials, and a projector are a few of the items still needed for deputation. If you would like to give a one time gift toward these items or take me on for monthly support, please send your gift or support to: WWNTBM, P.O. Box 725, Kings Mountain, NC 28086. In addition, I would love to come and share this ministry with you. As supporters of my parent's work, I am sure you would enjoy learning more about their ministry and seeing the burden that God has placed on my heart for the children of Grenada. If you would be willing to schedule a meeting with me, please contact me at (770) 329-8777, or you can e-mail me at: grenadaskidz@yahoo.com. I covet your prayers as I begin this exciting time in my life.

Serving with you to reach the children of Grenada,

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena 1218 Goldsmith Rond Stone Mountain, GA 30083 (770) 329-8777 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountuin, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440